

Presidente EKF ALAINE DUCARME EKF Secretary-General Raf Bernaers

e p.c. Mr. Jock Hopson

Mr. John Howell

Mr. Jean Pierre Raick

Bergamo, 31 gennaio 1996

I am sorry but I have to put you a question to clear out some doubts; it is only a practical problem that can't be overcome in any other possible way.

The international comunications are not delivered to our federation Fe.N.I.Ke., Cik members, E.K.F. and I.K.F members, I repeat, it is only a practical problem.

The person (Miss Castelli?) in charge of the foreign mail, apparently, doesn't send it to all C.I.K. members.

You can well understand that our federation that carefully promote such national events and meetings for our associates, is lucking of "raw material", to work with. That is; "Informations!".

I ask, therefore, to send any kind of communication for italian Kendo, in copy at the address below:

Giorgio Daneri - Segretario Generale Fe.N.I.Ke. c/o Toro Assicurazioni Piazza Libertà 10 24121 BERGAMO

My best regards.

IL SEGRETARIO GENERALE